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September 25, 2019 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CLOSURE OF NORTH GULF SHORE BEACH ACCESS 

COLLIER COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 
  

Monday, October 7, 2019 
 

Notice is hereby given that Collier County Coastal Zone Management will commence construction on the 

Clam Pass/North Park Shore/South Park Shore Truck Haul Beach Renourishment Project starting on 

Monday, October 7, to January 1, 2020. The North Gulf Shore Beach Access will also be closed during 

construction.  For all inquiries regarding the project please contact Collier Coastal Zone Management at 

239.252.2966.    
 

For more information call Gail Hambright at 239-252-2966. 
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